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                          CALENDAR     

   

Friday 5th May  - Coach Approach Incursion Prep – Gr 6 
Tuesday 9th – Thursday 11th May - NAPLAN for Grade 3 + 5 

  Friday 12th May  - Mothers Day Stall. 
  Tuesday 16th May - Sporting Schools – baseball - 3:45-4.45pm 
 

 

MOTHER’S DAY STALL  
Our annual Mother’s Day Stall will be held on Friday 12th May for all students 
across the school. This is a wonderful opportunity for students to 
purchase a special gift for mum or someone special for the 
upcoming Mother’s Day that weekend. Gifts ranging from $1-$5 
are available for purchase from the stall. For junior classes (Prep—
Year 2), it would be advisable for students to have their money for 
the stall in a named envelope with their class also noted.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of our 
school community, our 

school captains, Mia 
Goldberg and Jarvis 

Swaby, laid a beautiful 
gold and green wreath 

recognising the 
sacrifices made by 

Australian men and 
women during past 

and present conflicts. 
Thank you to our 

students and their 
families for their 
support on this 
important day 

 

http://www.tootps.vic.edu.au/
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Wanted for our Foundation Tinkering Table: any Meccano 
type materials that are no longer wanted. We would be 
extremely thankful for the contribution and look forward to 
experimenting with some new construction techniques. 

 

 

 
Tootgarook PS School Lunch Menu 

There are some changes to the School Lunch Menu – the main one 
being there will be NO LUNCHES on a Wednesday – 

There are also price changes for some items: 
Hotdogs now $3.20 was $3 
Hotdog with cheese now $3.70 was $3.50 
Schnitzel roll now $4 was $3.75 

Please make a note of these changes and supply correct money to allow for 
these changes.  A copy of the Lunch Order Menu is included in this 
newsletter and is also available from the School Office.  

 Lunch For Everyone         will continue each Wednesday 
 

******************************************** 

Parents are reminded to please ring 

the school if your child is going to be 

absent from school – thank you! 

 

Also a reminder for parents to label 

all your child’s belongingsie: drink 

bottles, lunch boxes, jumpers etc. so 

they can be returned if misplaced.  

Thankyou!! 

******************************************* 
 

Drums Lessons available $16 per lesson  

in School hours each Thursday 

 

      Please see Mrs Young for more details. 
 

 



 

Student of the Week 
Students will be presented with certificates at next Thursday afternoon’s assembly. 

 

 

Prep P – Mrs Perkin – Lacey Hanson – for your outstanding attitude toward the cross country. Before the race 
you explained to the class “It doesn’t matter if you win, just as long as you do your best” and you certainly did. 
Well Done Lacey! 

 Prep S – Mrs Read – Emily Tetlow – for your determination and persistence in the cross country. You kept 
running even though you were puffed. Well Done! 

1A – Miss Arnold –  Zack John -For his fantastic reading of the Oxford wordlist this week. As a group we read 
the words on a powerpoint and Zack knew what word was coming next before it appeared on the screen. He is 
working well in learning time as well. 

1P – Miss Perkins –-Archy Dwyer- For being aware of his learning and trying to fix errors he sometimes makes 
with his letters and numbers. During our ILB time Archy is working to correct his backwards numbers. He has 
even called himself the ‘mistake monster’   

2B – Miss Boyd – Mahlia Cass-Fyson – for always working hard during class, and showing the RICH Values 
within class and the playground. Well Done Mahlia!  

2L -  Ms Gibson –   

3H – Mrs Houston –  Marley Johnson – for doing such a great job in Cross Country – very impressive Marley! 

3WB – Ms Walton & Mrs Bos – Aidan Gathercole – for his fantastic effort when competing in the School Cross 
Country. Aidan is a great help in our classroom.  

4H -  Ms Hone –  Joshua Alesci-Bateman- For his excellent results in spelling and  for the extra effort he put 
in with his homework this week. Also for his amazing running at Cross Country. Well done Josh, keep up the 
good work! 

 4P – Miss Pittard -  Tarni Blewett - For your consistently bright and bubbly attitude! You always come to school 
with an open mind and are excited to learn new things. You are a resilient person and always support and 
encourage your peers. Thankyou for helping to make our classroom a happy place! Congratulations Tarni!  
 

5/6H – Mrs Haddad -  Taylah Hawley-Morsillo – for always being a happy member of our class. It is great to 
see you becoming more confident and contributing to class discussions.   

5/6 K – Mr Kitchin –Emmie Li Moylan – what a fantastic effort at our school Cross Country you gave. A great 
result! Good Luck at Districts.  

5/6M – Miss McGhee - Charli Kelly -  For being such an organised and enthusiastic Sports Monitor.! It was 
awesome to see you win the Cross Country on Wednesday and also run with a Preppie who didn’t have a buddy 
on the day. You are always doing your job to the best of your ability Charli. Keep up the great work!  

Art / Craft – Miss Davey –  
Music - Mrs Young- Cooper Blewett – Your skills and involvement in Music Lessons are admirable and you are 
always a great asset during lessons. You demonstrate enthusiasm, talent and great focus. Well done!  

P.E. – Mrs Burns –  

Indonesian- Mrs Clements – Nash Penzo – 5/6H – for being a conscientious worker during Indonesian lessons.  

 

 

Lunch For Everyone             on Wednesday 10th May will be Maccaroni n 
Cheese – order forms are sent home each  Thursday and need to be 

returned together with $2 by the following Monday.  

 



  

 
 

        - Coach Approach for all grade tomorrow (Friday 5th) 
        -   Thanks for everyone who signed up for Sporting   
                                Schools. Starting 16th May. 

    

 
 
   

 
Tootgarook House Cross Country Results-  

             Congratulations to all students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Age Group Winners 

12/13 Boys  1st Scott Wilson 
2nd Niall Harbour 
3rd Jabriel Llewelyln 

12/13 Girls  1st  Charli Kelly 
2nd Inka Mears 
3rd Jazmin Lawton  

11 Boys  1st Kayden Carver 
2nd Riley Heylbut 
3rd  Brooklyn Llewelln 

11 Girls  1st Emmie li Moylan 
2nd Isabella Conduit 
3rd Bailei Romeril 

9/10 Boys  1st Jack Sterling 
2nd Aiden Gathercole  
3rd Bradley Holliss  

9/10 Girls  1st Hazel Read 
2nd Mia Karolidis 
3rd Ashtyn Williams  

Grade 2 Boys  1st Callum Woulfe 
2nd Noah Giarusso 
3rd Archie Conduit 

Grade 2 Girls 1st Mahlia Cass-Fyson 
2nd Jemma Underwood 
3rd Harper Elder  

Grade 1 Boys  1st Koby de Bruin 
2nd Gabriel Stagni 
3rd Jeremy Whitten 

Grade 1 Girls 1st Cheye Penzo 
2nd Tess Gathercole  
3rd  Summer Cahill  

Foundation 
Boys 

1st Bailey Newman 
2nd Ryan Hardy 
3rd Zac Boyle-Vella  

Foundation 
Girls 

1st Lacey Hanson 
2nd Eva Read 
3rd  Eloise Garlick  

Thank you to the following parents 
who assisted on the day Belinda 
Brundell, Alicia Maher and Alana 

Archer. 



 





EASTBOURNE VACATION CARE 

PROGRAM 

Monday 3rd July 2017 to Friday 14th 
July 2017 

 
Eastbourne Primary School will conduct a 
Vacation Care Service during the forthcoming 
school holidays. 
If you would like to enrol your children in the 
Holiday Program – please take note of the 
following:- 
 

1. Bookings will be taken until Friday 
19th June 2017.   

2. Cost is $50.00 per child per day 
inclusive.  If you are eligible for a 
Centre-Link Child Care Rebate, this will 
continue to apply.  As has been the case 
in the past, once the relevant 
calculations have been done taking your 
Centrelink rebate into account, you will 
only need to pay the balance owing. 
If you do not currently receive a 
Centrelink Childcare Rebate and are 
unsure as to your eligibility – please 
contact Centrelink direct on 136 150.  

3. Eastbourne Primary School has an 
EFTPOS facility, phone payments or 
direct payment into the school’s bank 
account for any parents who wish to use 
this method of payment. 

4. Activities include excursion to 
Sorrento Cinema and Park and 
Mornington Inflatable World 
and lots more. 

Forms are available from the school by 
phoning 5986 4884  or collecting them from 

the school office:- 
 

Thankyou 

ATTENTION HEALTH CARE CARD OR PENSION CARD HOLDERS 
The Department of Education + Training again this year offering the Camps, Sports and Excursions 

Fund of $125 per child which is to be used towards school camps, sports and excursions.   

 CSEF eligibility will be subject to the parent/legal guardian’s Centrelink Health Care Card (HCC) or 

Pension Card being eligible on 30th January and successfully validated with Centrelink.  

 

Application forms are available from the school office – the school needs to 

receive the application no later than 30th June 2017 . 
 

State Schools’ Relief Prep CSEF uniform support is also available for Prep parents – an order form 
& Fact Sheet for Parents will be sent home to eligible parents tomorrow.  

 
 
 


